
February 6th, 2019 

Councillor Gary Crawford - Budget Committee Chair 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West, Suite Al 1 
Toronto, ON 
M5H2N2 

Re: TTC Expansion in Scarborough 

Dear Councillor Gary Crawford, 

I am writing this letter to acknowledgement that building transit is key for growth for our 
business community. By providing better access for residents to get to work faster, this 
encourages companies to locate in the Scarborough area, - good transit equals easy access 
for their employees to get to work. 

The Wexford Heights BIA is strongly in support of an extension of the Bloor-Danforth 
. subway line to the Scarborough Town Centre and the Eglinton - East LRT. 

Our BIA encourages the Budget Committee and Council to stick to the plan ofaction. 

Sincerely, 

/ .~Llo~ 
f.ut I 

/ Michael Phan 
Chair 
WEXFORD HEIGHTS BIA 
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